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This is an update about information in the provider manual. For access to the latest provider manual, go online to 
https://providers.amerigroup.com/KS. 

 

Adverse incident reporting to Kansas Department of Aging and 
Disability Services 

 

Summary of change: Please see the attached informational memorandum from the Kansas 
Department of Aging and Disability Services (KDADS). This is a reminder to follow the current, 
mandated reporting process. 
 
Why is this change necessary? 
KDADS is in the process of working with the Department of Children and Families to reduce the need to 
double report abuse, neglect and exploitation. 
 
Who do I call with questions? 
If you have questions about this communication, received this fax in error or need assistance with any 
other item, contact your local Provider Relations representative or call Provider Services at 
1-800-454-3730. 








